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 Hello Everyone 
 
 With spring heading our way I have decided to do 
some cleaning up in the library.  I have moved some 
books so that there is now an ongoing Friends of the Li-
brary quality book sale. Please come in and enjoy some 
great books for very reasonable prices while helping sup-
port your local library in future developments (as you will 
note in Carolyn Barnes new addition in the Mirror, there 
will be many new and great changes coming to the li-
brary). 
 
 March is filled with fun and entertaining activities 
for all ages to do.  From make and take crafts to adult 
book clubs, find what you want to fill those days waiting 
for the sunshine to come out. 
 
 The adult evening book club will be scheduled to 
meet the first Thursday of every month starting April 2nd.  
New members are welcomed and encouraged to join.  The 
first meeting will be a social and planning meeting for up-
coming books.  Please feel free to contact Joan 476-5310 
or Jenn 476-4130 for more information. 
 
 
Thursday March 12th – Afternoon Book Club 2pm 

Tuesday March 17th – Make and Take Crafts 10-2pm 

Thursday March 19th – Game day for kids all day 10-2pm 

Saturday March 21 – Make and Take Crafts 10-2pm 

If you have any suggestions for upcoming events or  

activities for the library please feel free to contact me at 

613-476-4130.   

 
 - Jenn Kingma 

 
 Library hours: 
Tues., 1-5, 6-8 

Thurs., 10-12, 1-5 
Sat., 10-12, 1-4 

 
3053 County Road 10, Milford 

613-476-4130  
 

MILFORD LIBRARY 
BOOK CLUB 

A discussion of pre-selected titles takes place monthly. 
This club is currently closed to new members.  Howev-
er , if you are interested in joining, you may add your 
name to the waiting list at the library.   
 

 
Second Thursdays at 2:00 pm     
 
March 12th       Persepolis by Marjane Satrapi 
April  9th   Tavern in the Town by Margaret  
   McBurney 

May 14th  Mr. Pip by Lloyd Jones 
 
For more information contact:  
 Milford Library: 476-4130 
Afternoon Book Club Co-ordinator: 476-7785 

Friends of the 
 Milford Library 

 

   
 Nothing final yet, but with Bob Logan’s expert 
help we’re making great progress toward our goal of 
creating a new lounge space for the Library. Bob’s de-
sign provides two major areas: book stacks in the back 
half of the Library, and an open and welcoming front 
half for the lounge, the children’s area and the comput-
ers.  
 The front half could be rearranged on the fly to 
accommodate special programs, school visits, meetings 
etc.  
 The office, made a bit smaller, would stay 
where it is. Bob has also devised much better wheel-
chair access for the washroom.  
 
 Stay tuned for more... 
 
 Next meeting: Tuesday, March 3, 7:00,   
  at the Library 
 
 Submitted by Carolyn Barnes, 476-5421, 
   isca@kos.net 


